
851 S.W. Sixth Avenue, Suite 1100                                            Steve Crow                                                                        503-222-5161 
Portland, Oregon 97204-1348                                              Executive Director                                                                  800-452-5161 
www.nwcouncil.org                                                                                                                                                      Fax: 503-820-2370 

Melinda S. Eden 
Chair 

Oregon 

Jim Kempton 
Vice-Chair 

Idaho 

 

Joan M. Dukes 
Oregon 

 

Frank L. Cassidy Jr. 
“Larry” 

Washington 
 

Tom Karier 
Washington 

 

 
 

 

Judi Danielson 
Idaho 

 
Bruce A. Measure 

Montana 
 

Rhonda Whiting 
Montana 

 
January 6, 2006 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Terry Morlan 
 
SUBJECT: Bonneville Briefing on Regional Dialogue 
 
Paul Norman will report to the Council on the status of the regional dialogue process from 
Bonneville’s perspective and what Bonneville’s leanings are at this time on some of the 
important issues. 
 
Staff has been involved in the regional dialogue process and has reported to the Council on a 
regular basis.  The regional dialogue has moved into the backrooms until mid February where 
utilities are working on agreements regarding residential exchange settlements, resource removal 
rights for partial requirements utilities, cost control, and dispute resolution.  There still seems to 
be strong commitment to the goal of limiting Bonneville’s role in acquiring new resources and 
placing the responsibility clearly on utilities, but the details are difficult. 
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